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The City of New York 
Community Board 8 Manhattan 

Voting Reform Task Force 
Tuesday, October 20, 2020 - 6:30PM 

This meeting was conducted via Zoom 

 

MINUTES 
 

CB8 Board Members attending the meeting:  M. Tamayo, B. Chocky, S. Weiner, M. Malik, B. 

Correia, M. Birnbaum, B. Rudder, E. Hartzog, R. Popper, A. Camp, B. Freeland, P. Patch, V. Mason, C. 

Ladu, L. Bores, A. Cohn (excused). 

 

 On Tuesday, October 20th, the Voting Reform Task Force held the second of its series of public 

out-reach/committee meetings entitled "Voting November 2020." 

 

 The meeting was called to order by Voting Reform Task Force Co-Chair Shari Weiner.  She 

explained the purpose of the zoom meeting was to educate the public on the variety of ways of voting this 

November which are early voting, voting by absentee ballot and voting in person on November 3, 2020. 

 

 Shari indicated this was the second public out-reach program.  The speaker at the first meeting was 

Assemblyman Dan Quart who explained the new voting reform legislation passed in Albany. 

 

 Tonight's speaker was Susan Lerner, Executive Director of Common Cause NY.  Ms. Lerner gave 

an excellent presentation elaborating on the three options available to vote in November.  She provided 

the important dates the public needs to know: October 27, 2020, last day to apply for mailed absentee 

ballot, October 24-November 1, 2020, early voting, November 3, 2020, election days.  After her 

presentation, Ms. Lerner answered questions from the public. 

 

At conclusion of the meeting, Shari did a visual presentation on how to correctly fill out an 

absentee ballot, pointing out common pitfalls to avoid.  Shari informed the public that she will be making 

a public service announcement video which will be available on the CB8 website on how to correctly fill 

out an absentee ballot. 

 

       Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

       Shari Weiner 

Voting Reform Task Force Co-Chair 

 

 


